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EILEEN CRINKLAW AND TOM KELLEY SR HAVE BEEN INVOLVED IN EVERY 

ASPECT OF BOWLING FOR AS FAR BACK AS ANYONE CAN REMEMBER. 

THEIR LEGACY CONTINUES EVEN THOUGH THEIR TERMS AS DIRECTORS OF 

THE GREATER OMAHA AREA USBC HAVE COME TO AND END.  

THE ASSOCIATION IS GRATEFUL FOR THEM REMAINING AS  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS. 

 

THANK YOU BOTH FOR YOUR YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE TO THE SPORT 

OF BOWLING IN OMAHA AND ACROSS THE COUNTRY. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you also, to Dave Peterson, for his time serving on the Board. 


